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Comments: Preventing the installation of new bolted anchors and maintenance of the existing bolted anchors on

public lands will have a profound negative impact on users of public lands. For a time there won't be a significant

impact to local rescue and emergency response agencies but as existing bolts age and fail, catastrophic and

preventable climbing accidents will increase in frequency and strain these typically underfunded, understaffed

and volunteer based organizations. There is significant precedence and rich history of climbing on public lands,

making this continued access to recreation safer is the obvious choice.


